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December 15, 2015 

Mr. Arthur Skidmore 
President & CEO 
Halton Hills Hydro Inc. 
43 Alice Street 
Acton, Ontario. 
L7J 2A9 

Re: Vision Georgetown 

Dear Mr. Skidmore, 

TOWN OF 

HALTON HILLS 
Working Together l#Jrking for You! 

Further to our discussion of Halton Hills Hydro Inc.'s rate application process wherein your Regulator has 
inquired about the likelihood of Vision Georgetown proceeding, I can confirm that Vision Georgetown is 
definitely going ahead as per Regional Official Plan Amendment No. 38/ Sustainable Halton. There is an 
active Vision Georgetown Committee consisting of developers, councillors and Town staff. 

It is the Town's expectation that Halton Hills Hydro Inc. will be able to provide the necessary energy 
needs to Vision Georgetown prior to 2021. 

Thank you for your continued efforts and dedication to the community of Halton Hills. 

Chief Administrati Officer 
Town of Halton Hills 

1 Halton Hills Drive, Halton Hills, Ontario L7G 5G2 

Tel: 905-873-2601 Toll Free: 1-877-712-2205 Fax: 905-873-2347 Web: www.haltonhills.ca 
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